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LETTER FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER 

NOTES FROM YOUR POA 
Happy New Year everyone! The POA is having their first meeting of the year on Thursday, January 3 at 

6:30pm at the home of Robbie Sutton/Petty (17844 Country Club Dr.) for the election of new officers. Thank 

you all so much for the privilege of being your president of the POA for the past 2 years.  It was my honor to 

serve you and this great community!   

Thank you, 

Robbie Sutton 

From the Pro Shop: Overall, our golf course was in good shape throughout the year. Dewayne and his crew 

have once again done a great job and they are also well on their way to having the new sprinkler heads in-

stalled. However, in late October, we discovered that we have a Nematode issue with our greens. Nematodes, 

in short, are microscopic worms. Some nematodes are good, and some can be very bad. Dewayne has sent soil 

samples for each green for testing and we have discovered that some of our greens are heavily infested with 

‘Bad’ nematodes. Nematodes can be controlled chemically, and Dewayne was able to treat the greens twice 

before the growing season ended. Dewayne was pleased to report that we had some recovery before the greens 

went dormant. We will re-test the greens in early spring and will probably retreat them twice next year, once in 

the spring and then in August. Periodic future testing is planned.   

Manager’s Notes: Over the past three years our membership has grown from a low of 272 members in Janu-

ary 2016 to 352 currently. Improvements in the irrigations system, tree thinning and rebuilding several tee 

boxes should all add up to better golfing experiences for all in 2019.  All of this could not have been possible 

without a lot of hard work from your club’s fine staff. Everyone listed below has played an integral part in our 

positive outcome this year. It doesn’t matter if the staff is maintaining the course, keeping the club house clean 

or working in the administrative office, please take the time to thank them whenever you have a chance. They 

will all appreciate your acknowledgement. 

Sam Abrahamson Karla Castillo  Margie Barber   

Terry Brown  Jason Bryant   Stephen Caillet  

Dewayne Eads  Jerry Eads  Elizabeth Finecy   

Matthew Finecy  Wendy Forester Jimmy Ford    

Ben Golob   Cody Eads  Mario Guzman   

Katie Hibbs   Christopher Jeffcoat Jill Kohlschmidt   

Vicki Martin  Jose Martinez   Bruce Mayo 

Bryan Meadows  Rebekah Pasquinelli  Randy Pate 

Renea Patterson  Brian Porter   Michael Sayen 

Halie Stephens  Zachery Travis  Ashley Tupper 

April Nixson   Sean Wiens  Liz Wolfe    

Erika Yager   Madison Young  

Finally, the Member/Guest Committee and the regular Tournament Committee both helped to make our 2018 

golf tournaments successful. For the past three years the Member/Guest Committee has consisted of Robbie 

and Darrell Petty and Mike Higgins. While they have done a great job, I think it's time to give them a break 

and bring in some new members. Please let Stephen, Julie or myself know if you are interested in serving on 

the 2019 committee.   

Randy 
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THE KATE ESCAPE 
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HOILDAY SNAPSHOT 
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EVERYTHING GOLF 

Superintendent’S note 

ADVERTISEMENT OPPORTUNITIES 

ADVERTISING SPACE 
• Newsletter Advertising Space   

• Business Newsletter Inserts 

• Sponsor Board 

• Golf Course Benches 

• Memory Bricks 

Hope everyone had a Merry Christmas! Another 

year has flown by, a lot of improvements have been 

made and there are quite a few still on the list to 

do! 

Your golf course staff will start this year off by 

trimming saplings from trees around the course and 

removing any dead trees that remain.  

Installation of the new sprinklers will also contin-

ue, focusing on the tee box surrounds, along with 

any other major irrigation issues that occur on a 

daily basis. 

We will begin our post-emergent applications to 

the weeds that are growing around the course as 

soon as the turf becomes dormant enough to pre-

vent any damage. 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy new year! 

-D 
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WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION 

Hello ladies, 

Welcome to the  WGA 2019 season of Golf here at CCCC.  

We would like to congratulate our most improved golfer for 2018 , Helen Fowler. Way to go girl! 

The Christmas party was a blast, the good food, the great band. Thanks to the staff and the 

 many talents of Audrey Eder and Karen Stuart, the decor was awesome. 

The WGA organizational meeting will be Thursday, January 17th at 12:30.  I know a few ladies that would 

like to join and hopefully they and all members will be at this important meeting. 

Audrey Eder is our new treasurer this year and will be collecting the dues ($30.00) for the new season. Please 

make payemnts payable to CCCC WGA. Some of our members are non players but love the fellowship and 

parties and charitable functions we do.  So come one, come all.  We would like to see MORE players out there, 

any level. You can't learn if you don't play, and it's great to be out in the fresh air. 

Call me with questions any time. 

See ya,  

Jeri Shelton 

WHATS COMING UP? 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Birthday Night at The Club 

Thursday, January 10th. 
 

Bring your family and friends out 

to celebrate! Members with        

January birthdays will receive a            

complimentary plated special. 

Come join the fun! 

Great for all ages and skill 

levels! 

Canasta 
Wednesday Mornings at 10AM 
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What's Cooking at Cedar Creek 
In the coming weeks everyone will be seeing some more changes happening with the menu. After many nights 

of consideration, we have come up with what we think the club needs and wants for a menu. Some of the pric-

es have changed; some up, some down. Some old menu items will be coming back in a new way. Please 

bear with us. 

Comment cards are always helpful with constructive feedback or “pats on the back”. We do read each and eve-

ry one of them. Names are not necessary, just let us know what you would like to see change and what you 

liked/disliked about your visit. We will address them as soon as possible to improve upon any mistakes made. I 

hope everyone had a Merry Christmas and wishing you a Great New Year.  

Chef Sam 

Hello Cedar Creek Country Club members, 

I would like to take a moment to say thank you for all that you have done to support and grow the bar and 

lounge area, Thank you! I am currently working on some ideas that will be presented later on this spring and 

summer. To give you a quick synopsis the bar will be exploring and presenting educational seminars on wine 

and vodka. Starting in February we will be presenting a wine seminar each month exploring different wines. 

We will be discovering varietals, regions and blends. The seminars will include white and red wines alike and 

will be inclusive of all tastes. The class will include 4 wines along with snacks to pair with the wines. 

Once spring is well upon us and summer is around the corner I will be doing a Vodka tasting that will include 

cocktails made with a variety of vodkas. The flavors will include Cucumber, Prickly Pear, Pomegranate, Blue-

berry to name a few. Just a little hint of what flavors summer has to tantalize our palates for the hot summer 

days ahead. I also have new whiskeys for tasting now; Elijah Craig, 1792 Small Batch, Monkey Shoulder as 

well as Woodford Reserve Double Oaked. I hope to see many many members attending a variety of these 

events. If you have any questions or ideas, please feel free to contact me at the club. Thank you very much. 

Happy New Year members, 2019 is going to be a fun packed year from the bar and lounge. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Bryant 

Bar and Lounge Manager 
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SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 
  1 

 

2 

 

3 4 5 

6 

 

7 

 

8 9 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

10 11 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

12 
Family Game 

Night 

13 14 

Club Closed 

15 16 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

17 18 19 
Scotch and Cigars 

 

Ladies Night 

Wine Glass  

Painting 

20 21 

Club Closed 

22 

Cedar Creek 

Lake  

Women’s 

Club Meeting 

23 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

24 25 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

26 

27 28 

Club Closed 

29 30 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

31   

       

January 

Club Closed for deep cleaning January 1st through January 7th 
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SUN MON TUES WED THURS FRI SAT 
     1 

ROTARY MEETING 
 

Steak Night 

2 

Designer Purse 

Raffle 

3 

Super Bowl 

Party 

4 

Club Closed 

5 6 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

7 8 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

9 
Sweetheart’s 

Dinner 

10 11 

Club Closed 

12 13 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

14 15 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

16 

Polar Bear 

17 18 

Club Closed 

19 20 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

21 22 
ROTARY MEETING 

 
Steak Night 

23 

Sock Hop 

24 25 

Club Closed 

26 

Cedar Creek 

Lake  

Women’s 

Club Meeting 

27 
BNI Meeting 

7:30AM 

Canasta 10AM 

28   

       

February 
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Gail Hatch  
Phone (903)880-0026 

Fax (903) 887-0690 

  

  

  

  

  

Implants, Orthodontics and   

Cosmetic Family Dentistry 

 

www.CedarCreekSmiles.com 

(903) 432-2292 

Dr. John Loar, D. D. S. 

Looking for a Church Home? 

 

  Come worship with the folks at 

ST. JAMES on the Lake 

 EPISCOPAL CHURCH 
 

Sunday morning services at 9:00 a.m.  

followed by Coffee Hour and Church School 

www.stjamesonthelake.org 

ADVERTISING SPACE 
• Newsletter Advertising Space   

• Business Newsletter Inserts 

• Sponsor Board 

• Golf Course Benches 

• Memory Bricks 

www.lakeglass.net            

117-B Dunaway |Gun Barrel City, Tx 75156 

Over 30 years of experience  

Custom showers | Mirrors 

Replacement Services 

     Morgan Stanley 
C. McClain Cravy 
Senior Portfolio Manager 

Senior Vice President 

Financial Advisor 

300 Crescent Court, Suite 120 

214-468-7201  866-289-3159 
Mac.cravy@morganstanley.com 

NMLS# 1253060 
 

      2016 Morgan Stanley Smith Barney LLC. Member SIPC. 

CRC89754106/14 

http://www.cedarcreeksmiles.com/
http://www.stjamesonthelake.org
http://www.lakeglass.net
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                          Your Staff…. 

 Randy Pate / Head Golf Pro & General Manager  rpate@pga.com 

 Dewayne Eads / Superintendent    greenskeeper@cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

 Margie Barber/ Accounting                      accounting@cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

 Liz Wolfe / Membership & Events    membership@cedarcreekcountryclub.com  

 Sam Abrahamson / Head Chef     restaurant@cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

 Jason Bryant / Lounge and Bar Manager   lounge@cedarcreekcountryclub.com  

  

NEWSLETTER DEADLINE: 
 

If you have an announcement for the upcoming newsletter, send it via email to 

membership@cedarcreekcountryclub.com  

 no later than the 25th of the month 
 

   If we may be of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.    

18392 Country Club Drive 

Kemp. Texas   75143 
 

Tel:     (903) 498-6761 

Pro Shop:  (903) 498-8419 

Restaurant:  (903) 498-3722 

Fax:       (903) 498-6089 
 

Visit us on the web at 

www.cedarcreekcountryclub.com 

CLUB HOURS OF OPERATION 

 
 OFFICES RESTAURANT LOUNGE PRO SHOP POOL 

Sunday Closed 11 am - 5 pm 11 am - 6 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-7pm 

Monday 9 am - 2 pm Closed Closed Closed Closed 

Tuesday 9 am - 5 pm 12pm - 8 pm 11 am - 8 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-8pm 

Wednesday 9 am - 5 pm 11 am - 8 pm 11 am - 8 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-8pm 

Thursday 9 am - 5 pm 11 am - 8 pm 11 am - 8 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-8pm 

Friday 9 am - 5 pm 11 am - 9pm 10 am - 10 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-9pm 

Saturday Closed 11 am - 8 pm 10 am - 9 pm 7:30 am - 5:00 pm 11am-9pm 

The Perfect Place for Events! 
 

Looking for the perfect place to host a      

reunion, meeting, wedding or soiree?       

Cedar Creek Country Club offers an array 

of event packages, catering options and    

facility rentals to help you throw an event 

sure to impress your guests! 

Like us on Facebook 

Follow us on twitter 

Follow us on Instagram 

mailto:jasonhardyccc@yahoo.com
mailto:greenskeeper@centurylink.net
mailto:membership@cedarcreekcountryclub.com
http://www.cedarcreekcountryclub.com

